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Project at 2164 palm

Ryan Baux 
Fri 3/11/2022 11:55 AM
To:  Laura Richstone <lrichstone@cityofsanmateo.org>

Good morning


I watch the zoom meeting about the project at 2164 Palm Ave. and had some questions and concerns
about tennis court. Few he doesn’t seem to have parking for all the people that will be there the street
already has a terrible street parking problem.. two he’s done nothing with the lot it looks horrible for the
adjacent businesses there is garbage  and oil cans in the knee high weeds out front.. also by the looks of
his plans it sure seems like that’s not going to be a personal used place looks more like a
training/business place kind of like the place that his architect designed in Burlingame.. not seeing
growth is not OK just seems like he’s not being forthcoming with what actually going to happen within
that facility.. thanks for your time

Ryan
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